
  Membership Newsletter            February 2018 

From the General Manager  
 

Hello to all Fox Meadow Members: 

 

As I mentioned last month, our Food & Beverage department is going 

through some exciting program changes.  This will be the theme for the year, 

change, for this department as we plan to create an always enticing menu 

and atmosphere as well as strive for consistent, high-quality food and         

service.  For instance, in February, we have a new Tuesday night dinner     

special, Taco Tuesday’s!  For those of you that enjoy a glass or even a bottle 

of wine, you’ll want to come dine with us on Wednesdays as are new special 

is Wine Down Wednesday.  Also, starting on Friday, February 16th we will be 

running our always popular Friday Night Fish Fry.  This will run throughout lent, 

until Friday, March 23rd.  On top of all of these changes we are looking to 

put out a new Happy Hour and Main Dining menu sometime during           

February! 

   

For those of you that are new or perhaps just didn’t know that we have a 

night where we like to recognize our members’ Birthday’s and Anniversary’s, 

we do! It is always the last Wednesday of each month and if you are         

celebrating your Birthday with us you will be receiving a free appetizer!  If 

you are celebrating your Anniversary with us you will be receiving a free   

dessert!      

 

Below are the events that we have coming up in February: 

 Live Entertainment with John Gall on Friday, February 2nd    

 Big Game (Superbowl) Party on Sunday, February 4th   

 Kid's Valentine's Day Cookie Decorating on Saturday, February 

10th   

 Valentine’s Day Dinner on Wednesday, February 14th 

 Trivia Night on Wednesday, February 21st  

 Battle of the Beers on Saturday, February 24th   

 Birthday & Anniversary night on Wednesday, February 28th  

 

For more details on these events please look for the specific emails                   

promoting these events or call the clubhouse at your convenience.  As a  

reminder, all Clubhouse events do require a reservation to attend.  To make 

a reservation please go onto our website, select the calendar under the 

club info drop down menu and then select the event you wish to attend.  

Finally, fill out the pertinent information regarding your reservation.  If you 

have any questions or just wish to sign up via the phone please call the club 

at (330) 723-4653.   

 

Thank you for being a member at Fox Meadow Country Club, if there is any-

thing that I can help you with please do not hesitate to reach out to me.  My 

email is rsmyser@arcisgolf.com and my direct line is (330) 723-4653 ext.405.   
 

Respectfully, 

 

Rob Smyser 

Fox Meadow CC 

Management Staff 

330.723.4653 
FOXMEADOWCC.COM 
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Todd Ekstrand, PGA 

Head Golf Professional 

tekstrand@arcisgolf.com 
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Jeremy Slota 

Superintendent  

jslota@arcisgolf.com 
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Dawn Bennett 
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SAVE THE DATE  
Live Entertainment 
 

Kid’s Valentine’s Day Cookie Deco. 
 

Ash Wednesday Dinner Specials 
 

Valentine’s Day Dinner 

 

Battle of the Beers 

 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

dsfdsfsfddfdsfsf5  1 2 3 

 Family Buffet 

$15    5-8pm 

Live Enter-

tainment 

Mixed Grille 

6-9pm 

Dinner  

Specials 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

Big Game 

Party 

6pm 

Club Closed Taco Tuesday 

$10 Taco     

Dinner 

Wine Down 

Wednesday 

Discounted 

wine w/      

purchase of 

dinner 

Family Buffet 

$15    5-8pm 

Dinner  

Specials 

 

Kid’s  

Valentine’s 

Day Craft 

1-3pm 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

Club Closed Club Closed Taco Tuesday 

$10 Taco     

Dinner 

Ash Wednes-

day Dinner 

Specials 

 

Valentine’s 

Day Dinner 

6pm      

Family Buffet 

$15    5-8pm 

Friday Night 

Fish Fry 

$15.95 Adults 

$8.95 Kids 

Dinner  

Specials 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

Club Closed Club Closed Taco Tuesday 

$10 Taco     

Dinner 

Wine Down 

Wednesday 

Discounted 

wine w/      

purchase of 

dinner 

Family Buffet 

$15    5-8pm 

Friday Night 

Fish Fry 

$15.95 Adults 

$8.95 Kids 

Battle of the 

Beers 

Craft Beer &  

Dinner 

25 26 27 28 20 20 21 

Club Closed Club Closed Taco Tuesday 

$10 Taco     

Dinner 

Wine Down 

Wednesday 

Discounted 

wine w/      

purchase of 

dinner 

 

Birthday & 

Anniversary 

Night 

   Golf Shop Hours 
Tuesday—Wednesday 

Appointment Only 
 

Thursday—Saturday 
10am to 3pm 

 
330.723.5536 │ tekstrand@arcisgolf.com 

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR MARCH 

Ladies Night - Sip & Sign (Wood Sign Painting) 
Saturday, March 10 │ 6PM 

 

Kid’s Easter Egg Decorating Party 
Saturday, March 24 │ 1-3pm 
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Golf News  
 

Happy February Everyone, 

 

Lessons Update:  The winter has been brutal, however we are just a few months away from 

the season starting back up.  If you haven’t noticed already, the Ladies card room is set up 

with our indoor hitting mat and net for practice.  The room is available during our open 

hours to hit and practice with the indoor golf balls provided for you.  If there is a lesson 

scheduled at the designated time that will have priority.  Lessons will be posted and         

updated on the door daily.  If you would like to book a lesson please email Todd Ekstrand 

at tekstrand@foxmeadowcc.com with the pertinent information.  The schedule and             

available times will be posted for your viewing 3 weeks out.   

 

Score Posting Update:  Northern Ohio Golf Association is excited to announce a new score 

posting season. The active score posting season will now start March 15, 2018 and extend 

through November 30, 2018.  As a reminder, you are posting scores yearly if playing at a          

12-month facility.  Many members travel south for the winter and may not realize this.   

 

Course Update:  We would like to address the whispers about course conditions and if the 

course is playable when the snow melts.  I know last year at the end of the month we had 

an Indian summer which generated a lot of play.  If we receive an extended period of time 

where the temperatures allow for snow thaw, water drainage, and playable conditions, an 

email blast will certainly go out from the club notifying our membership and the opportunity 

to come out and play.  Who doesn’t like to get a few rounds of golf in, especially when it’s 

February. 

 

Junior Golf Update:  Two weeks ago Brad and I were able to attend a PGA Junior League 

seminar and the importance of Junior Golf to its membership.  In 2017 we were able to       

establish our first ever team and create some buzz for our Junior Golf Programs.  One             

interesting fact from 2017 is that 80% of all kids who signed up for the PGA Junior League 

registered as a beginner or recreational golfer, demonstrating the developmental nature of 

the program.  We are excited to say that this is a great driving force to our current              

members or a non-member family or friend looking to join the largest growing youth sport in 

America.  Registration for our team begins February 1st, 2018 and opened to the public.  To 

register please go to:  https://www.pgajrleague.com/  (copy and paste into search             

browser).  There are many new items this year which include: home & away jerseys with 

pick your own number, boys & girl sizing, online PGA Junior League Store, and a drawstring 

bag to hold everything in.   

 

Todd Ekstrand, PGA 

mailto:tekstrand@foxmeadowcc.com
https://www.pgajrleague.com/
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Membership of Fox Meadow: 

 

During the month of February, we will be continuing our efforts on getting all of our equipment      

repaired and ready for the 2018 season.  Tony has been doing a great job in keeping a steady 

pace, with all of our Greens mowers ready to roll out of the door, and tee mowers not too far        

behind.  Next items on the docket will be our fairway units, followed by rough and trim mowers, and 

last but not least our utility carts.  As mentioned in prior Newsletters, the repair process includes: 

washing/scrubbing, servicing/replacing wear items, grinding, painting, and finally putting back      

together. 

 

On the indoor project side, Scott has built two new shelving units as well as a hose rack.  One            

shelving unit is for ease of getting to our backpack blowers from the main storage area, the other 

shelving unit is in Tony’s shop and set up for Pam to have a clean, organized area for her planting 

supplies/materials.  The hose rack, also in main storage, will provide quick and easy access to our 1” 

hoses that are used for hand-watering.  Lastly, we will be constructing a new chemical storage area 

inside of our main storage area.  While most of our chemicals are stored in the pump house, the new 

area will allow us to more efficiently load the sprayer at the shop, which is ideal for us because of 

the shop’s central location to the golf course. 

 

On the golf course, we have cut down a few trees on the left of #6 and will continue cutting down 

and trimming trees around the entire golf course as time progresses. 

 

Other tasks that we have planned for February, aside from those mentioned, include: 

 Painting tee markers 

 Painting #6/#12 divot boxes 

 Scrubbing trash cans 

 Washing par 3 divot boxes 

 Making stakes (for traffic control) 

 Ordering fresh golf course accessories 

 

The early forecast for February looks to be quite cold and a decent threat of snow.  We’re hopeful 

to be able to get outside and tackle some of that tree work mentioned, while balancing the                

needed work inside.  Have a great February and Stay Warm! 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Jeremy P. Slota 
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Membership News 
 

Happy February Fox Meadow Members! 

 

Well, I haven't a clue where January went!  It looks like 2018 is already starting to fly by, and before 

we know it, it will be summer again and we will be back out on the golf course, pool and, my       

personal favorite, the patio!   

 

If all goes as planned, I will be leaving for maternity leave the last week of February, beginning     

February 26th and will return the second week in April, around April 10th.  If you have a membership 

question or need help with anything while I am gone, please contact Rob Smyser in the main office.  

If you have a membership referral or have a family member, friend or colleague interested in     

membership, please contact Rob as he will have all of my membership information and would be 

more than happy to reach out to them on your behalf. 

 

There is still time to receive a $25 to $75 dues credit for 12-months with our current Member Referral 

Offer as it has been extended until the end of February.  Members have already been taking        

advantage of this wonderful program and are lowing their dues for an entire year!  Growing the 

Club through referrals is the healthiest way to promote and guarantee long-term success of the 

Club, not to mention the fact that the energy and atmosphere surrounding the Club is more          

enjoyable when there are more of your friends! 

 

Refer a Full Golf Member, receive a $75 dues credit for 12-months 

Total Dues Credit Savings $900 
 

Refer a Junior Full Golf Member, receive a $50 dues credit for 12-months 

Total Dues Credit Savings $600 
 

Refer a Social Golf or Social Member, receive a $25 dues credit for 12-months 

Total Dues Credit Savings $300 

 
*Referring multiple people during this promotion will extend your dues credit for an  

additional 12-months, not be added to your current dues credit* 

 

The snow wasn’t able to keep membership cold in January!  We added 4 new families to the Fox 

Meadow family and welcomed one current families to their new membership categories!  Please 

join me in welcoming the Sidoti Family, Shurilla Family, Cory Family and Allison Family!  We are so 

happy to have you all with us! 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support of your Club.  I hope to see you all before the end 

of this month, but if I do not, I look forward to seeing everyone when I return mid-April! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Brittany Lawson 
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Welcome to the Fox Meadow Family! 

Sidoti Family 

Sam and Anita 
Full Golf Members 

 
Shurilla Family 

Jim and Amanda 
Full Golf Members 

 

Cory Family 

Stuart, Erin, Hayden, Ashton     

& Carson 
Social Members 

Referred by Delmar & Cindy Jones 

How to Read Your Monthly Member Statement 

Visit www.FoxMeadowCC.com 

Click on the circle in the top right hand corner after “Contact” 

On the drop down menu select “My Club” 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Once on the My Club page, you will see a row of circles at the top 

Click on the right circle listed “Online Statement” 

How to Read Your Statement 
As a reminder, when you receive your statement please note that you are paying your 

dues for the next month and your incidentals for the last month. 
 

Example: October 31 statement will read as anything you purchased at the Club in the 

month of October as well as your November Dues. 

Allison Family 

Steve and Michelle 
Full Golf Members 

Referred by Ken & Meg Guest 
 

Welcome Current Members to their 

New Membership Category! 

Todorovich Family | Jr. Full Golf 

http://www.FoxMeadowCC.com


NEW at Fox Meadow 

We are very excited to announce that Fox Meadow has begun a new program for its 

Members and team members called Fox Pride Club.  Members are now able to                    

recognize any team member individually that exceeds the members expectation and 

would like the employee to be recognized for their outstanding service. 

 

Once a team member has been recognized by a Member, they will be showcased in the 

monthly newsletter as well as receive a “Fox Meadow Pride Pin” to wear while working in 

recognition of their hard work. 

 

If one of our team members has exceeded your expectations and you would like to have 

them recognized, please contact Rob Smyser with the team members name and reason 

for recognition.  

330.723.4653 ext. 405 │ rsmyser@arcisgolf.com 

 

 

Fox Meadow Pride January Nominations: 

Christine New 

 Nominated by: John &  Saundra Peer 

 “We would like to nominate Christine for Fox Meadow Pride.  She went 

above and beyond in taking great care of us Tuesday evening, January 9, 

2018.  She was very personable and had a great smile the entire evening.” 

Fox Meadow Pride 

7 | February 2018 



Friendly Reminders 

8 | December 2017 

Clubhouse Office Hours 
 

Monday: Closed 

Tuesday—Friday: 8am to 5pm 

Saturday: 9am to 5pm 

Sunday: Closed 
 
 

Restaurant Hours│Winter Hours 
 

Monday: Closed 

Tuesday - Friday: 5pm to 9pm 

Saturday: 12pm to 9pm 

Sunday: Closed 

 

In a better effort to serve our Members, we  

request that you please make reservations for 

dining by calling 330.723.4653 or online at  

foxmeadowcc.com 
 

 

Pro Shop Hours│Winter Hours 
 

Sunday & Monday: Closed 

Tuesday & Wednesday: by appointment only 

Thursday - Saturday: 10am to 3pm 
 

Golf Shop hours may vary based on weather* 

 

To make an appointment, please call: 

330.723.5536 │ tekstrand@arcisgolf.com 

 

 

Driving Range  
 

The driving range has closed for the year.  

Please contact the Golf Shop with any     

questions 330.723.5536 

Clubhouse and Golf Course Dress 

Code 
Golf Course: Men must wear collared 

shirts at all times. Shorts must be Bermu-

da length or a style designed for golf. 

Ladies must have sleeves OR a collar. 

Denim of all types, tank tops, t-shirts or 

athletic shorts are not permitted on the 

golf course, driving range or practice 

facility.  

 

Clubhouse: Acceptable: Denim (non-

torn, frayed or worn), Golf Attire, Ladies 

may wear hats, Babies & Toddlers in 

non-golf attire. Not Acceptable: Torn, 

ripped or frayed denim, denim in main 

dining room, athletic attire, swimwear, 

cover-ups board shorts, children over 

the age of 5 not adhering to the dress 

code and clothing with offence lan-

guage, pictures or symbols. Men must 

remove hats when indoors. We appre-

ciate that all Members inform their 

guests of the proper dress cove when 

visiting the Club. Please contact Rob 

with any questions (330) 723-4653 ext. 

405.  

 

Are you receiving our emails?   
We recently updated our email data-

base system.  If you previously received 

the Club emails but no longer do, or still 

do not receive the Club emails, please 

contact Brittany Lawson in the mem-

bership department to update your 

email address on file. 

 

330.723.4653 ext. 403 

blawson@arcisgolf.com 

 

We are able to add more than one 

email address per account. 
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Upcoming Events 

BIG GAME PARTY 

Sunday, February 4 │ Kick-Off 6:00pm 
 

Cheer on your favorite team at the Club for 

our BIG GAME PARTY!  $15.95 Adults · $7.95 Kids 

Enjoy Tailgate Buffet, Drink Specials & Games. 
 

Taco Salad Stadium, Wings, Queso & Chips, 

Brats, Burgers, Hotdogs & Six Foot Submarine 

Sandwiches 

Kid’s Valentine’s Day Cookie Decorating 

Saturday, February 10 │ 1:00 - 3:00pm 

 

Join us for a fun filled afternoon of Valentine’s 

Day Cookie Decorating!  Each child will         

receive cookies to decorate and take home, 

or eat at the Club.   
 

$12.95 per person includes: cookies,                        

decorations & lunch! 

Valentine’s Day Dinner 

Wednesday, February 14 │ 6:00pm 
 

$99.95 per couple 
 

You and your sweetheart are invited to join us at 

the Club for a romantic 5-course Champagne 

Dinner!  Menu available online* 
 

Includes Dinner, Bottomless Champagne and a 

rose for the women. 

Battle of the Beers 

Friday, February 24 │ 6:00pm 

 

A night of Craft Beer Tasting & Dinner Buffet. 

 

A battle of local craft beers tasted and voted 

on by YOU along with a delicious dinner buffet 

paired to the craft beers. 


